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         18th September 2020 

 

Dear parents and carers 

We are no longer a nut-free school but aim to manage allergies through education and 

awareness so that children become able to manage all allergies for themselves or others in 

school and then in the outside world.   

Please note that all classes contain children with food allergies.   

Your child is in a class with someone with allergies, so could you let your children know when 

something in their snack or packed lunch may contain one of these items so they can inform 

their teacher.  They may be asked to eat their snack or packed lunch away from the person 

with the allergy and doubly ensure their hands are well washed afterwards.  Children should 

never share food that has been brought from home. 

We really appreciate your support in being an ‘Allergy Aware School’ and helping us in the 

process of educating the children in this. 

Acorn – pineapple, soya, dairy, gluten 

Dove – gluten 

Beech – Quorn, strawberries, dairy  

Lime – hazelnuts, gluten, dairy 

Mountain Ash – gluten, nuts 

Chestnut – rapeseed oil 

Golden Cedar – egg, gluten,  

Trumpet – pineapple, seafood, eggs, mustard, kiwi, nuts 

Flame – seafood, artificial colouring, nuts, dairy, eggs, soya, shellfish 

Ginkgo – tomato, gluten, artificial sugars, fizzy sugar based drinks 

If your child has an allergy that you can’t see on our list then please contact us immediately to 

amend our records. 

Kind regards, 

Hilary Priest 

Headteacher 


